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IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER -  

DRINKING WATER PROBLEM CORRECTED 

 

Dear El Cariso Residents, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Do Not Drink - Do Not Boil notice has been 

lifted for your area. Recent water quality tests have confirmed that the water supply 

now meets all state and federal drinking water standards and is safe for all uses, 

including drinking, cooking, brushing your teeth and preparing food. 

 

What this means for you 

It is no longer necessary to avoid drinking or boiling your tap water. You may now 

resume normal use of the water for all household purposes. Our team has worked 

diligently to restore safe water service, and we appreciate your patience and cooperation 

throughout this process. 

 

Ongoing work in your area 

Please note that while the Do Not Drink - Do Not Boil notice has been lifted, our crews 

will continue to flush and sample the water system in your area for quite some time. 

This ongoing work is part of our effort to ensure the long-term safety and quality of your 

water supply. You may experience slight changes in water pressure or appearance as the 

system stabilizes, but this is normal and does not affect the safety of the water. Do not 

be alarmed if you continue to see EVMWD crews working in your neighborhood — this 

is part of our continued commitment to providing you with safe drinking water. 
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How to Stay Informed 

For regular updates or any questions, contact our customer service team at 951-674-

3146 or visit EVMWD.com/Fire. We are here to help and ensure you stay informed 

throughout this process. 

 

Thank you again for your patience and understanding as we work to maintain the 

highest standards of water safety for our community. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mike Ali 

Water Quality Administrator 

Elsinore Valley Municipal Water District 




